
 

 

 

 

 

30th October 2015    

The reinforced concrete to the frame of 

new building is now complete.  

The ground floor concrete slab to the 

new theatre has been poured. 

Erection of the steel frame to the new 

build is scheduled for the beginning of 

November 2015. 

We are starting to enclose both the new 

and existing structures with scaffolding 

and cladding. 
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Partitioning has been erected and Mechanical and Electrical works have commenced in the existing 

Town Hall.           

On Thursday 15. 10.15 an event was held on site to mark the commencement of works.  In attendance 

were the Mayor of Southwark, Dora Dixon-Fyle, councillors, representatives from the resident’s 

association and local businesses, the client, design team and The Evening Standard.  

(Photo credit this page: Hannah Lucy Jones)                  Madam Mayor of Southwark, Dora Dixon-Fyle 

We are recruiting for local labour and would welcome enquiries for Labourers, Traffic Marshalls and 

Crane Banksmen. We are also seeking to employ a Carpentry Apprentice.           

We would require apprenticeship applicants to hold an NVQ / Diploma Level 1 in carpentry. If you are 

interested in any of these positions please email Kate Llewellyn at the site email address below. 

The project is due for completion in August 2016.  

Do not hesitate to contact us for any queries you may have relating to the site.  

We thank you for your continuing patience while these works are carried out. 

Bryan Haynes   

Project Team Leader  

H G Construction Ltd  

 

 

HG Construction, Southwark Town Hall, 31 Peckham Road, SE5 8UB 

southwarktownhall@hgconstruct.co.uk 

Site opening hours: 

8:00am – 6pm Monday to Friday 

8:00am – 1pm Saturday 

mailto:southwarktownhall@hgconstruct.co.uk

